Prescription Drug National Take Back
Day, Saturday, September 27, 2014

10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Bazetta
Township Police Station.

Participants wishing to return unused,
outdated, or unwanted drugs are asked
to place the medications in a clear,
sealed zip-loc bag, for return. No liquids,
needles or sharps will be accepted. This
service is free of charge to all individuals.



